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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

This term the whole school team has been working together on updating and refreshing our 

school vision and values. This is a very important task as it sets out and underpins everything 

we do at Great Easton C of E Primary. 

So far, all staff have met to discuss the following key questions: Who are we? Why are we 

here? And how do we live? These questions are aimed at identifying our core values and purpose 

as a school within our local context. We are very proud of our school family and the amazing 

pupils we care for and educate every day.  

On the first day back after half term we will be having a house team morning to work with the 

pupils to gather their ideas about why our school and community is so special. 

Everyone’s perspective is important and valued. This is why I’m asking for your contribution to 

this important process. During parent consultation week, there will be a board in the front 

entrance to capture your views and opinions. Please would you spare a moment to add a post-it 

note or two? The board will be organized under four headings/ questions: What is the purpose 

of the school? What are our core values? What is our vision for the future of our pupils? And 

what makes Great Easton CE school so special? 

I am also hoping some of you may wish to join our working party meeting planned for Thursday 

28th March at 2:30pm, to pull together all the ideas from pupils, staff, parents, governors and 

to draft our vision statement. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Govey 

Religious Education Subject Leader  

 


